
 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Notice: Extension of Time for Submission of Suggestions on Uniform 

Civil Code 

 

In view of the overwhelming response from the public on the subject of Uniform Civil 

Code and numerous requests received from various quarters regarding the extension 

of time for submitting their comments, the Law Commission has decided to grant an 

extension of two weeks for the submission of views and suggestions by the concerned 

stakeholders. 

The Law Commission values the input of all stakeholders and aims to create an 

inclusive environment that encourages active engagement. We encourage all 

interested parties to utilize this extended timeframe to contribute their valuable ideas 

and expertise.  

Accordingly, any interested individual, institution or organisation may furnish their 

comments on the issue of Uniform Civil Code till the 28th of July, 2023 through “click 

here” button or by email at membersecretary-lci@gov.in. The concerned stakeholders 

are also at liberty to make their submissions in the form of 

consultation/discussion/working papers on any of the issues pertaining to the Uniform 

Civil Code addressed to the “Member Secretary, Law Commission of India, 4th Floor, 

Lok Nayak Bhawan, Khan Market, New Delhi – 110 003.” 

 

 

 

K. Biswal 

Member Secretary 

Law Commission of India 
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